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20th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Thank you for the payment of £35 to secure your child’s place on the residential adventure to PGL 

Adventure Holidays at Tregoyd House, Brecon, Powys from Monday 13th May – Wednesday 15th May 2024. 

 

Please see below a breakdown of the payments and due dates: 

 

• Deposit of £35 to secure your child’s place (already paid) 

 

• £35 due by 15th November 2023 (£70 in total) 

 

• £50 due by 15th February 2024 (£120 in total) 

 

• £52 due by 15th March 2024 (full amount of £172 to be paid) 

 

All payments are to made through your child’s Civica Pay account. 

 

We will look to hold a parent meeting in the new year to give out further information regarding the trip. 

Should you have any questions in the meantime please contact the school office on 

officepenygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

        

 
 

L Smith 

Headteacher 
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